
Heather Ellsworth
Warren
LD 1432
I am against LD 1432.  Who benefits from "gender identity" being removed from the 
Maine Human Rights Act?  Across place and time, transgender people have existed, 
sometimes in hiding, sometimes openly.  This is not a "new phemonenon", and more 
than being gay is a new phenomenon. There is no reason to roll back progress in 
granting rights to all human beings.  What's next, sexual orientation? race? gender?  I 
see that no one truly benefits from this bill being passed, and that many people will be
hurt if their rights are rolled back via a change in this language. 


